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Special Innovative projects for "Female Scientists".
  On May 10, 2021 with the initiative of the Advisory Council  for Women's Affairs, there was organized a
webinar   under  the leadership  of  the Chairperson of  the Women Scientists  Club (Olima ayollar)  by
 Associate  Professor  U.  Sangirova.The  Ministry  of  Innovative  Development  approved  the  projects,
presented in the 40th round of the competition for initiative and innovative projects "Grants for Women
Scientists". The webinar was held as a part of the selection of proactive practical and innovative projects
for the further stages. The webinar was attended by B. Matyakubov, independent researchers, doctoral
students and undergraduates from different faculties.

    Proposals have been received for the next webinar in the form of discussion of draft presentations.
These proposals were supported and included in the plan for the next meeting activities.
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